
  

 

 

 
D&S is pleased to announce that Terri Adler, chair of the Real Estate Department, will be speaking 

at the 7th Annual Real Estate Women's Forum to be held on Friday, February 23rd at The New 
Yorker Hotel.   

  
Over Terri’s more than 20 year career, she has long advocated for enhancing the roles of 

women in the real estate industry, the legal industry, and in business generally.  Her 
presentation at the 7th Annual Real Estate Women’s Forum is a perfect channel to further spread 

that message.   
  

Prior to the Forum, Terri offered her insights on what she hopes for the future of the real estate 
industry: “Through the years, I have watched female talent leave the real estate industry, while 
their male counterparts stay and thrive.  I think our industry has suffered from the loss of that 

talent and the inability to adapt to a changing world.  We should all strive to promote retention of 
that talent in every sense of the word within our companies.  That is something I try to do on a 

daily basis at D&S – create an environment where the sole standard for success is talent and grit – 
end of story.” 

  
The forum has a full agenda focused on all aspects of women in commercial real estate and there 
will be an outstanding group of speakers.  Terri will be speaking on the panel entitled “Life In the 

Boardroom: Viewpoints from Female Power Players” at 1:45PM. 
 

Registration and further information for the 7th annual Real Estate Women's Forum is available by 
clicking here. 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/8rgFC31KKEIE9OwsEvTTQ
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